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	JUNE 26TH, 2019   6:30 – 8:30PM @ TAVERNA 

	

	Deedee Mezger, Lisa Koons, Jerry Holz, Sherry Kelley, Mary Sherman, Joe Macharsky, Kellie Macharsky, Missy Kearchner

	

	Meeting called to order by Lisa Koons 

	
Approval of 5/13/19 minutes 
 

	Treasurers Report:
Sherry Kelley gave a detailed Treasurer’s report. The Treasurer’s report was accepted as written.
Sherry gave her notice of resignation 2 months ago and announced that today is her last official meeting.

	

	Election of new officers:
· FAST is looking for two people to step in to take the Treasurer position and the Co-president position. Missy Kearchner stated that she would help but didn’t want an official position.


	

	Graduation reception:
· Amanda Whitcomb, Kim Tabler and Stacy Whitmore volunteered. The event was a success. 

	

	Concessions sign-up:
· Concession sign-ups will be held at the FAST meeting on August 14. The Coaches and the Junior class advisors will be notified via email. 
Spirit wear:
· Tony from Wellspan has approached Lisa K. about selling spirit wear at the Wellspan Pharmacy in Fairfield. Wellspan will purchase the spirit wear and give 100% of the profits to FAST. This will be on the morning announcements when school starts in September.



	YAFCA Gold Tournament:
· Coach Thurston put in a request for $200 to FAST to sponsor a hole at the YAFCA 18th Annual Golf tournament. The YAFCA award scholarships to students from each Division every year. The money raised at the golf tournament is used to fund those scholarships. Sherry informed the officers that she sent him a check for $250 instead of $200. Everyone agreed that this was acceptable but should let him know about the error.


	Freshman Orientation:
· Freshman orientation is Wednesday August 28th. Mary Sherman and Deedee Mezger will set up a FAST table with information about the organization to try to encourage parents to get involved. Spirit wear will be sold.

	KYFL Alumni Football game:
· Missy Kearchner would like to partner with FAST for this community event. They are looking for alumni to participate. The date will be October 12th or 13th.

	The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. The next meeting is August 14th @ 6:30 at the CVB office.
Submitted by MS



